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Speaker's Corner 

The JVL Management Committee had its regular monthly meeting on Friday 25th September 

but started early to allow for a presentation from the Village Hall Committee in preparation for 

the open meeting to be held on Tuesday 6th October to discuss its future. A considerable 

amount of work has been done reviewing options for the Hall including commissioning 

architects to prepare illustrative drawings of what a new hall could look like. Without pre-
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empting the discussions next week, the Management Committee felt that a new redeveloped 

village hall would serve our community best and we hope to see as many people as possible 

come to the meeting next week.  There will be a presentation of the work done so far, an 

opportunity to ask questions and the chance to give your views on the options we face. 

 

The Committee also discussed ways in which interested parties could present their points of 

view on village matters directly to the regular JVL meeting. It was agreed that for a trial period 

over the next three monthly meetings, a 15 minute slot would be reserved at the beginning of 

each meeting for such presentations. Interested residents should notify the Secretary in advance 

of their desire to present to the meeting and it should be noted that any necessary resulting 

discussion or decision would be taken in private. At the end of the trial period, we will review 

how well it worked and decide whether to continue, amend, or end the process. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Paul Wilson, 

Chairman, Jordans Village Ltd Management Committee 

 

If there is a subject that you'd like to talk about in this column, please send your submission to 

the Editorial team, whose contact details you will find at the foot of this message.  

 
 

  

 

Village Store News 

Aside from the overwhelmingly 

successful launch of The Jolly Quaker 

(more on that below), top news from 

our Village Store this month is 

their Xmas Open Evening on Friday 

27th November from 6-8pm. Mulled 

wine and nibbles will be available, so 

put this date in your diary, come along 

and see the Xmas stock, and then order 

and buy your supplies in good time for 

Christmas 

 

Also available shortly from the Store 

are Jordans Village Community Store 

gift vouchers. They will be available 

in any denomination, and will make a 

 

Village Event Diary 

There are numerous events held in Jordans 

throughout the year.  

Coming up in the next two months are: 

  

The Future of 

Jordans Village Hall 

Jordans Village Hall 

Tuesday 6th October @ 8pm 

Chris Jenkins 01494 875177 

 

Concert - Piano, Cello, & Violins 

Jordans Village Hall 

Sunday 15th November 

Bob Hall 01494 873186 



 

great gift for friends and family. 

 

Finally, don't miss out on the last few 

bottles of Jordans Apple Juice as at 

the time of writing the Store has nearly 

sold out so be quick, as they are very 

tasty!  

 

 

Jordans Lucky Numbers Club 

Barney is going to put his winnings 

towards his weekly sausage rolls! 

What will you spend your winnings 

on? Contact the Village Store for 

further details on 01494 873279. 

 

r@rkhall.com 

 

The Jolly Quaker 

Jordans Village Hall 

Friday 6th November 

Friday 4th December 

Chris Waymouth 07831 309379 

   

Jordans Village Store 

Xmas Open Evening 

Jordans Village Store 

Friday 27th November 

Emma Holdsworth 01494 873279 

 

Supper & Song Night 

Jordans Village Hall 

Saturday 28th November 

Nigel Morgan 01494 672416 

 

Yoga at the Village Hall 

Mondays @ 8pm / Fridays @ 2pm 

October: Mon 5th; Fri 9th, Fri 16th, Mon 

19th, Fri 23rd, Mon 26th 

November: Fri 6th, Mon 9th, Fri 13th, 

Mon 16th, Fri 20th, Mon 23rd 

Georgina Wright 01494 874552 

 

Exercise Class at the Village Hall 

Every Thursday @ 7pm 

October: 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 

November: 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 

Samantha Pearce 07875 215372 

sam@getpersonalpt.com 

 

6 week "Boot Camp" Exercise Class at 

the Village Hall 

Tuesdays from 8-9pm 

October 27th; November 3rd, 10th, 17th, 

24th; December 1st 

Julianne Li 01494 265544 

juliannejli@me.com 

 

TMC Events 

Lunch Club at the Village Hall 

Thursday 15th October @ 1pm 

Thursday 19th November @ 1pm 

 

Bonfire Night 
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The Jolly Quaker - Opening Night 

For those who weren’t able to be there 

- and without blowing our 

own trumpets too much - it is safe to 

say that the inaugural pub night was a 

storming success! The Hall was 

packed to overflowing with a great 

variety of people, there was a terrific 

atmosphere and takings of over £800 

all go toward keeping our Village Shop 

running.  

 

It had been impossible to predict the 

beer consumption but it exceeded all 

expectations – what a thirsty lot we 

are! After all three draught barrels 

were demolished, Publican Chris 

Waymouth carried on serving up 

bottled ales and nobody went home 

disappointed. 

 

Huge thanks go out to the band of 

helpers, especially Lorraine Bristow 

who worked tirelessly from start to 

finish; Graham Short for his invaluable 

work throughout with the glasses 

(looking great in his 

Marigolds); Francesca Bagneris who 

served throughout the evening and 

helped with the clearing up, Barry 

Bristow for his help with setting up and 

shutting down, Emma Holdsworth for 

her assistance with the supplies and 

setting up too, along with Andy, and 

everybody else who chipped in. 

 

The main lesson learned is that we 

need more volunteers in order to share 

the load, and need to order more beer 

next time! 

Judging from the 

compliments received, we don’t think 

there’s much we need to change, but 

do pass on your thoughts & 

suggestions, and offers to assist next 

time to Chris Waymouth on 01494 

874575 or via email:  

c.waymouth@btinternet.com. 

 

Saturday 7th November 

Now is the time to trim your hedges, as 

bonfire night is approaching! 

Bring them up to the village green in time 

for the event and add them to the stack.  

Pat Holdsworth 01494 874565 

 

Jordans Quaker Meeting House 

This historic building at the heart of 

Jordans contains a fascinating exhibition 

and library, and is open to visitors from 

Tuesday to Sunday 2pm to 5pm, and on 

Bank Holiday Mondays, from 1st March to 

31st October, and at other times by prior 

appointment. 

Contact 01494 876594  

www.jordansquakercentre.org  

 
 

 

Tracing the Family Tree 

I received a visit to the Estate Office from 

Annette Linton and her sister Claire one 

day in June, as they were trying to trace 

their family (Taylor, Sedgewick, & 

Bannatyne) who had lived in Jordans from 

the 1920s until the early 1970s. 

 

As a librarian at Canterbury Christ 

Church University, Annette's patient 

approach would help anyone who has been 

inspired to trace their family by the 

popular series Who Do You Think You 

Are? and I thought it was worth publishing 

her notes so that you can see how she did 

it, but also to call on our readers to help 

her answer some remaining questions. 

Annette tells the story from here: 
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Roll on Fri 6th November! 

 

 

Chris Waymouth, the Jolly Publican!   

 

 

The long queue at the bar...  

 

 

"Hurry up Sylvia, before they run out 

of beer!!"  

 

The starting point in researching our 

family was triggered by a phone 

conversation between my sister and I while 

planning our Mum's 80th birthday. 

Although we were born in Northern 

Ireland, our family history is very much 

London & Scotland based, & we grew up 

with family stories, and names of family 

members floating around within them.   

 

However, during the birthday planning and 

all the reminisces that were triggered, we 

began to realise there were many names in 

our family that we had no idea as to how 

they fitted into our family tree and what 

their relationship was to us. What was 

more worrying was the fact that many of 

our elderly relatives who would know the 

background were passing on, risking the 

loss of vital information forever unless 

efforts were made to record and research 

our family history. 

 

I have been carrying out the bulk of the 

research through the use of online tools 

such as Ancestry, Findmypast, the 

Mormon's Family Search and free indexes 

such as FreeBMD as well as visiting as 

required archives to locate documents that 

are not/are unlikely to be digitised. 



 

 

Two happy customers!   

 
 

 

Jordans Family Sports Day 

The Tenant Members' Committee 

put on another superb Family Sports 

Day on Saturday 12th September, and 

enjoyed great weather with loads of 

events for everyone! Winners in each 

age group are as follows:  

 4 Years: Ben George 

 5 Years: Sebastian Shaw 

 6 Years: Oscar Youngman 

 7 Years: Isis Nice-Rowe 

 8 Years: Harry Jones 

 9 Years: Theo Gallien-Currier 

 10 Years: Tommy Jones 

 11 Years: Sophie Bell & 

Alicia Bushell 

 12 Years: Herbie Smith 

Cup Winners names to follow. Thanks 

to all the TMC members and 

 

Alice Evelyn "Jinny" Taylor 

circa 1949 

 

One story that has stuck with both of us 

relate to our grandmother's cousins (three 

sisters) who all ended up living in Jordans 

Village. Their names were Ethel 

Ballantyne (nee Taylor), Alice Evelyn 

Taylor and Caroline Hilda Sedgwick (nee 

Taylor). The story is perhaps more potent 

to my sister, Claire because unlike me she 

actually visited the village as a child and 

has memories of meeting two of the sisters 

and playing on the Green. It has long been 

a desire for both of us to visit the village 

and locate the house that two of our Gran's 

cousin's lived in - a house known as 

Greenlaw.   

 

The trigger for our trip was our visit to the 

Wimbledon tennis tournament, so we 

planned to visit the village but ahead of the 

trip, I had become uneasy about just 

turning up and expecting to find the 

property; at this stage we had no idea on 

which street that the property was located 

and although Jordans is a compact village, 

any visit would have been time limited due 

to the travel distances involved.   

 



 

volunteers who helped to make this 

annual event such an enjoyable one!  

  

  

 

Jordans Village Concert 

Following up on the fabulous Cello 

Concert that took place on Sunday 

20th September (and thanks to Esther 

Cavett & Alison Moncrieff-Kelly for 

putting on such an amazing 

performance!) the next Jordans Village 

Concert will be on Sunday 15th 

November at 3 pm in Jordans Village 

Hall. 

Ahead of our trip I contacted the Centre 

For Buckinghamshire Studies in 

Aylesbury to see if they had any records 

that might shed some light on the 

location. One of the archivists carried out 

a quick check of the 1964 electoral register 

and confirmed that Alice was listed as 

living in a house called Greenlaw on 

Seer Green Lane. 

 

Unfortunately in the 1960s not all electoral 

registers listed voters in street and house 

number order. In large towns, yes, but in 

the case of the 1964 Register of Electors 

for Jordans, the register was in 

alphabetical order. I travelled to Aylesbury 

to carry out further research largely by 

checking electoral registers and also the 

General and Special Rates Book 1951-

52. The check of electoral registers 

indicated that the house name 'Greenlaw' 

ceased after the death in 1964 of Alice 

Taylor. A further check was carried out of 

the General and Special Rates Book which 

listed Alice living in Greenlaw. One 

observation of this document was that it 

listed properties by street and seemingly 

what is today regarded as their house 

number order. By cross referencing this 

order to a map of the village dating from 

the early 1970s, it looked as if number 5 

The Green was indeed the property 

formerly known as Greenlaw. While not 

conclusive evidence, it was too close to 

dismiss and indeed the final proof emerged 

after our visit to The Estate Office where 

we found a map of the village dated 1958 

which clearly identified Greenlaw as the 

former name of 5 The Green. 

 

From my research at the Centre for 

Buckinghamshire Studies and checking 

numerous electoral registers, the following 

pattern emerged: the Taylor family all 

originated from London and the first 

members to move to Jordans were Alice 

Evelyn Taylor and her father Charles 

Taylor with his second wife, Alice Emily 

Taylor whom he married after the death of 



 

 

This time local musicians will play for 

us, and we already have some piano, 

cello and violin music on the 

programme. 

 

If any more local musicians would like 

to perform during the concert, they 

will be very welcome – please contact 

Bob Hall on 873186 or email 

r@rkhall.com. As usual, everyone will 

be welcome, entry is free, and 

refreshments will be served at the end 

of the programme.   

 

Boot Camp!  

Jules Li of Long Dene House is 

arranging a 6-week keep fit/get fit 

Boot Camp taught by her favourite 

box-a-cise instructor. Planned to 

start at the end of October, Boot Camp 

is open to both men and women, over 6 

consecutive Tuesdays from  8 to 9pm 

on the following dates: 27/10; 3/11; 

10/11; 17/11; 24/11; 1/12 

 

The course will cost £7.50 per person, 

although the cost will be slightly less if 

there are more people to split the cost 

of renting the Village Hall; fees will be 

charged up front, and are non-

refundable. 

 

If it's not raining, the class can take 

place outside and make use of the 

Village Green, although if attendees 

prefer some privacy while training 

then the backyard of Long Dene in 

 

his first wife. The date of their move to 

Jordans was around 1923 as their names 

first appear in the Chalfont St Giles 

electoral register but their address in the 

village is unknown as the register just lists 

them as living in Jordans Village. I have no 

idea as to the trigger for the move although 

it could possibly be related to Charles 

Taylor and his retirement. Alice Evelyn 

was registered as a teacher in 1916 so 

presumably continued teaching.  

 

In 1927 or thereabouts, Alice's older sister 

and her husband moved to the village as 

they are now appearing in the 1927 

Chalfont St Giles electoral register. Their 

names were John Brown Ballantyne and 

his wife Ethel. Their actual address in the 

village is unknown as they are recorded as 

living in Jordans Village; it is only in later 

registers (1930s onwards) that addresses 

within the Village are identified. The 

younger sister Caroline Hilda Sedgwick 

does not appear to have moved to the 

village until 1959 which is when she first 

appears in electoral registers. 

 

Caroline H Sedgwick "Dudey" 

Date Unknown 

 

Addresses associated with the various 

family members are - 

Woodend, Beech Lane is associated with 

mailto:r@rkhall.com?subject=Jordans%20Village%20Concert%2015Nov15


 

Crutches Lane (just a minute away 

from the hall) may be utilised; to help 

you recover, there is the chance of a 

glass of wine or two after the class if 

anyone wishes…! 

 

If you are happy to commit, pls let 

Jules know as soon as possible, as once 

she reaches 10 people then the course 

will be confirmed.  

juliannejli@me.com 

01494 265544 

 

 

Flower & Produce Show 

This year's Flower & Produce Show 

was held on Sunday 20th September at 

Jordans School, and attracted a 

fantastic array of entries which were 

admired by all who attended.  

 

Thanks to everyone that entered, and 

also our thanks to the judges for their 

time, expertise, and wise words - 

especially Mrs Norma Desmond-

Mawby and Mr Coles. 

 

New members are always welcome to 

join us in organising this event and 

lend a hand with the Plant Sale in May. 

Please contact Sally Wilson 

p.djw@btinternet.com or Sarah Robin 

sarah@primrosemktg.co.uk. 

the Ballantynes. They lived here from 

1927 until the mid-1950s when they 

moved to Beaconsfield.  

Woodlands Cottage is associated with 

Charles Taylor and his second wife Alice 

Emily, and daughter Alice Evelyn Taylor. 

Charles Taylor died in 1932 and electoral 

registers indicate that the two Alice's lived 

at this address immediately after his death. 

However there is a mystery as neither 

appear in the 1935 and 1936 electoral 

registers. Alice Evelyn reappears in the 

1938 register but this time living in 

Greenlaw. Where did they go in the 

interim? 

Greenlaw (now known as 5 The 

Green) is the property name that is most 

featured in our family history 

memories. Apart from Claire visiting the 

property as a child, there are stories of our 

mother visiting the Village during the war 

as a relief from the blitz. 

Granfers, Jordans Lane is associated 

with Caroline Hilda Sedgwick and her 

companion Frederick Pride (known as 

Taffy). They moved from Greenlaw after 

the death of her sister Alice Evelyn but 

appear to have only lived there for a short 

period as they moved to the final address 

in the family history which is.... 

15 Puers Field. Taffy died in 1970 with 

this cited as his last address. Caroline 

Hilda died in 1972. According to the 

electoral register this was her last address 

but her death  certificate cites her last 

address as Alde House, Penn which I 

suspect was/is a care home. 

 

There are a couple of mysteries that 

remain unresolved - 

1.  What happened to Alice Evelyn in the 

period 1935-1937? She no longer appears 

on the electoral register for the village but 

reappears in 1938 now living in Greenlaw. 

2.  There is a story that Charles Taylor built 

a property in the village. Is there any truth 

to this? 

3.  The Ballantyne family had children - 

three sons. The electoral registers indicate 
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Flower & Produce Show 2015  

  

  

  

 
 

 

that two of them at some stage lived in the 

village. Are there any recollections of this 

family? 

 

If anyone can help with these three 

questions, please contact the Estate Office 

on 01494 875177 or  

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk 

 
 

 

Getting Horses & Cyclists off the Road 

by Susie Bicknell 

 

Living here in the Chilterns, you can’t fail 

to notice the large number of horse riders 

on the roads. Recent figures reveal that 

many of you reading this will have at least 

one member of the household associated 

with horses; the number actually riding has 

doubled in the last 10 years to well over 4 

million in the UK. Horse riding is clearly 

on the increase as a leisure activity.  

 

But finding safe routes to enjoy isn't easy, 

but Hodgemoor Wood on the other side of 

Seer Green from Jordans is the one safe 

haven where the two to three hundred local 

riders can get off the roads. Since 2000, the 

Hodgemoor Riding Association has raised 

over £85,000 to surface riding trails in the 

woods, and as a result, horse riders, 

cyclists, and walkers alike no longer have 

to wade through deep mud in some 

sections. The trail maintenance is an on-

going process, particularly after wet 

winters, so fund-raising from members’ 

subscriptions and events is crucial. 

mailto:estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk?subject=Tracing%20the%20Family%20Tree


 

From the Village Archives: 

Former Names of Properties in 

Jordans 

by Chris Jenkins 

 

Just before he retired, Colin Brown 

found some boxes of drawings, plans, 

and maps in the loft of the Estate 

Office, and since then, together with 

fount of knowledge Nigel Morgan, I 

have catalogued all the drawings as the 

first step in the creation of an archive 

of historical material.  

 

During the process, we have logged 

the former names of properties around 

the village. Was your house an original 

design by Fred Rowntree? What was 

your house called in the past? Take a 

look at the list below, and see if your 

house had a different name in the 

past...those not listed have always had 

the same name, many of which were 

named after the fields upon which 

Jordans was created, such as Long 

Redding, & Further Pegs. Rowntree 

designs that were not designated a 

letter code include: Farleigh, 

Woodend, Long Redding. Calverts 

Cross, Walden, The Croft, Woning, St. 

Christophers, Travellers Joy, Chelsey 

Cottage, Crutches Dell, and Maxfield 

Cottage.  

£15,000 worth of trail repair was just 

carried out in July this year. 

 

Horse riders are not only the only ones that 

need to get off the roads: cyclists do too. 

As you may have noticed, there are more 

and more cyclists of all ages taking to the 

roads, and they also benefit from the 

surfacing done by the Riding Association 

in Hodgemoor Woods. However, both 

cyclists and horse riders have to get to 

Hodgemoor which means going on our 

increasingly busy local roads. Horse riders 

and cyclists realise how frustrating it is for 

motorists to be stuck behind them on 

twisty, narrow roads, and the Riding 

Association is always working on trying to 

improve access to the woods for both 

riders and cyclists to avoid major roads. 

This involves working with Bucks County 

Council and landowners to create new 

bridleways, or upgrading existing public 

footpaths to bridleways. A third possibility 

is creating a permissive riding trail (a 

right-of-way granted by a landowner but 

not an official council right-of-way). This 

can be rescinded at the owners’ discretion. 

All three alternatives can be a difficult 

process involving many interested parties. 

 

For horse riders and cyclists coming from 

the south, there is one notoriously 

dangerous road: Twitchells Lane leading 

up from Jordans to Butler’s Cross. There 

have already been several near-misses and 

one accident involving horse riders. If an 

off-road route could be found for both 

riders and cyclists to avoid this potential 

death-trap, it would be good news for all 

locals.  

 

For more information, or to join the 

association, contact 

Susie@hodgemoor.org.uk  

or visit  

www.hodgemoor.org.uk/index.htm 

 

Alternatively, please write to Chris 

Jenkins, JVL Estate Manager, at 

mailto:Susie@hodgemoor.org.uk?subject=Horse%20Riding%20in%20CSG%2C%20Jordans%2C%20%26%20Seer%20Green
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Rowntree Cottages  

Group A   

Current Name Previous Names 

Cranford Cranford 

Fir Tree Cottage The School & Holmlea 

Hawthorn Cottage Green Court 

St. Davids St. Davids 

Woodside Woodside 

    

Group B   

Current Name Previous Names 

Ballamonny Elcot & Cestreham 

Cherry Tree Cottage Monard 

Green View St. Eloi 

Ledburn Ledburn 

Puers Puers 

    

Group C   

Current Name Previous Names 

5, The Green Little Mintock, Runnen, 

Cartref & Greenlaw 

6, The Green Little Haven & Elvera 

Chalky Field Cottage Chalmer Cottage, 

Kowai, & La Chaumiere 

Langdale Langdale 

Mercote Mercote 

    

Group D   

Current Name Previous Names 

Bramble Cottage Lyndhurst 

Shepherds Cottage Arnlea 

    

Group E   

Current Name Previous Names 

Orchard Cottage Belmont 

Wayside Villa Dundarave 

    

Group F   

Current Name Previous Names 

12, The Green Rosemary & Wabun 

Annung 

Corner Cottage Wayfarers 

Near Pegs Bushmead & Rosemary 

Westway Cottage St. Eloi & Greenview 

 

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk to share 

your views on how to improve access to 

safe routes for Horse riders, cyclists, or 

walkers.  

 

 

Charity Bike Ride 2015 

by Ali Cork 

 

The charity bike ride took place on Sunday 

4th October, and has raised an amazing 

£360 for the Village Store! £344 came 

from cyclists and a donation of £16 was 

made for cakes left over. I am so pleased 

and hope you all are too! 

 

Massive thanks to Lorraine Bristow for 

manning the hall - right up until 1.30 - it 

was so good of you and of course thanks to 

Pat Holdsworth too. Thank you to you 

Graham for taking over until the end and 

also of course to Sally Wilson and 

Georgina Wright for making such 

delicious brownies/flap jacks and rocky 

road. What a supportive team - you are all 

stars !  

 

It was a brilliant day - daughters Kate, 

Hannah, and I really enjoyed our 35 miles 

- and as for the weather..how lucky we 

were. We're looking forward to seeing 

Lorraine on a bicycle next year already!  

mailto:estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk?subject=Safe%20routes%20for%20horse%20riders%2C%20cyclists%2C%20and%20walkers


    

Detatched Rowntree Properties 

Current Name Previous Names 

Threeways L Cottage, Threeways 

Quigleys Point M Cottage, Sunny Brae 

Woodhatch N Cottage, Woodhatch 

Woodlands Cottage Q Cottage, Woodlands 

Beechwood R Cottage, Beechwood 

Melgan W Cottage, Cawthorne 

Beechgarth Z Cottage, Briergarth & 

Breadgarth 

 

Other Properties  

Current Name Previous Names 

1, The Green Nursery Plot 

Allotments Workshops 

Alwin Middle Pegs 

Alyeska House Bethesda 

Blackthorn Scimitar & Levens 

Cottage 

Bramley Cottage Stoke Cottage 

Briar Cottage Sweet Briar 

Brodawel Dormers, Lees Rigg, 

Village Hall & Inn 

Candlemas Zamia 

Conifers Village School 

Copse End The Haven 

Corners Telephone Exchange 

Dean Lodge Little Dean 

Delgany Proposed site for The 

Sheiling 

Downfield Site for Hostel 

Esselbank Part of Summerleas 

Fair Winds Four Winds 

Farleigh Wood Hut 

Farthings Coniston 

Green Meadow Village Hall & Inn 

Greenwood Crutches Dell 

Griord 4, Copse Lane 

Grove Cottage Ragleth 

Gully End By Ways 

Higher Ashens Woodfine 

Highfield House Innis Free (?) 

Iona Garvagh 

Kingswood Part of Kisdon 

 

Jordans Village Ltd News 

JVL launched a new website in 

September, www.jordansvillage.co.uk wh

ich is full of information about our Village, 

including News, Events, History, 

Image Gallery, Links to organisations and 

groups you can get involved with in and 

around the Village, as well as information 

about Accommodation and Transport for 

those visiting us. The Estate Office also 

has a new email address: 

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk so if 

there is an event that you'd like to 

advertise though our website, or if you 

simply need to contact us, please use this 

one from now on.  

 

Following on from our recent installation 

of new benches, including the one built 

from parts donated by former Estate 

Manager Hubert Douglass shown below, 

we received the great news that Chalfont 

St Giles Parish Council has agreed in 

principle to assist us with further efforts to 

spruce up the benches around the Green. 

More news on that next month.  

 

Lost & Found 

Has anyone lost a set of keys on the Green 

/ near The Village Store? Or even missing 

a bicycle? If so drop us a line as a set of 

keys and an adult bicycle have been 

handed in. 

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk 

 

Got a Space in your Garage? 

We have received an enquiry from a 

resident who is looking to lay up his car for 

the winter and store it indoors. If you have 

a space in your garage and would like to 
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Kisdon Kisdon 

Linden Cottage East Green 

Little Pegs Village School 

Mani Crutches Dell 

Monkey Cottage Stoke Cottage 

Newstead New House 

Puers Field Brick Kiln 

Oak Tree Green Meadow 

Oakhurst Little Holt 

Owlswick Woning Back Garden 

Penn House Larchwind 

Rosemullion Horticultural Plot 

Rowan Bird How 

Seer House Clonmel Cottage, 

Cherry Bounce 

Seers Bough Berg's House 

(Anagram) 

Settlers House Wastelund 

Shanagarry Woodland Cottage 

Summer Leas The Hermitage 

The Beeches Part of Windrush 

(formerly Woodrow) 

The Blue House Birchwood 

The Cottage Ketton Cottage 

The Knowle Crutches Cottage 

The New House Trees 

The Sheiling The Hut; Woodhut 

The White Cottage Ananda 

The Wood Basedale / Easedale 

Tramore Village School 

Wilton Cottage Cawthorne 

Windrush Woodrow 

Wood Dean Bosky Dean & 

Woodene 

Wood End Woodend 

Woodside House Taronga Park 
 

  

 

earn something from it, please contact the 

Estate Office on 01494 875177 or 

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk 

  

 

 

Our newest bench, made up from wrought 

iron ends kindly donated by Hubert 

Douglass 

 

Useful Contacts 

Jordans Village Estate Office 

01494 875177  

estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk 

www.jordansvillage.co.uk 

 

Jordans Village Store 

01494 873279  

manager@jordansvillagestore.co.uk 

www.jordansvillagestore.co.uk 

 

Quaker Meeting House 

01494 876594  

www.jordansquakercentre.org  

 

How to Book the Village Hall 

Jordans Village Hall is available for hire 

and holds regular events. Bookings are 

taken by the Estate Manager, on 01494 

mailto:estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk?subject=Garage%20Available
mailto:estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk
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875177 

or estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk.  

   

 
 

 

 

Village Store Facebook  
 

 

Village Store Website  
 

 

Jordans Village Facebook  
 

 

Jordans Village Website  

 

 

  

 

 

Share  
 

 

 

 

Tweet  
 

 

 

 

Forward  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Submit Your News! 

If you have news, photos, or video from events in and around Jordans, or involving people from Jordans, we would 

love to include it in the newsletter! Please submit your news to the newsletter Editor, John Bell via email 

at johnfbell@btinternet.com  

 

Alternatively, if you do not have access to a computer, or need help to compile an article, drop in to the Estate 

Office where Chris Jenkins, our Estate Manager and Contributing Editor will be delighted to assist with text and 

images. Chris can be contacted at estateoffice@jordansvillage.co.uk or on 01494 875177.  

 

 

 

Copyright © Jordans Village Store Ltd, 2015. All rights reserved. 

Green West Road, Jordans, Buckinghamshire 
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